
Nut and Egg Free   
at Rainbow 

Please remember we are a nut & egg free 
Centre.   

NUTELLA  contains nuts—please do not 
send this on your child’s sandwich.  

Happy Birthday to the following children who 

will celebrate a Birthday during weeks 2 & 3. 
 

☆ Sebastian C               26th April 

☆ Ella                             30th April 

☆ Charlotte H               5th May 

☆ Mila G                        6th May 

☆ Caleb H                      8th May 

☆ Olive L                        9th May 

☆ Leila                            9th May 

☆ Charlee H                   9th May 

☆ Jessie M                     9th May 

Mother’s Day Shopping  
Monday 3rd May to Friday 7th May 

 

This year for Mother’s Day we are again going to set up a shop for your children to purchase 
something for their loved ones. Children who wish to participate are asked to buy a gift/s to the 
value of $4.00 to donate. The gift/s will need to be wrapped in clear cellophane so the children can 
see what is inside. Beginning on Monday 3rd May, children can bring $4.00 in to preschool and 
choose a gift from the shop. If for example, you would like your child to purchase 3 gifts—say one 
for Mum, Nan and Auntie, you are asked to donate 3 gifts and bring in $12.00 for the 3 gifts to be 
purchased. Please complete the Mother’s Day Gift form attached and return with payment and 
donated gift/s to the office. 

Mother’s Day Gifts 
Child’s 
name:_________________________________________________Class:________________ 
 
I would like my child to purchase the following number of gifts for Mother’s Day. 
 
Amount Ordered:_____________ Amount Enclosed: $_____________ 

Spare Clothes 
Please ensure you pack a full set of spare 
clothes in your child’s bag everyday. This 

should include socks and a jumper for wet 
and cold weather. Please also ensure that all 

your child’s belongings are labelled. 

Weeks: 2 & 3 
Rainbow News 

www.rainbowpreschool.com.au 

Welcome Back to Term 2 
I hope everyone had a relaxing term break and are ready for another exciting term at Rainbow. We have a 
busy term ahead with Mother’s Day morning tea and shop as well as National Simultaneous Storytime. We 
are also planning for a Maths & Science workshop later in the term.  
At the end of last term we held our inaugural Walkathon, which was a huge success, not only financially, 
but as a community event where children, families and staff were able to share morning tea and a chat. 
The Walkathon raised $2463.50. We would like to thank all involved for making this event such a success 
and look forward to next years. 

                              Mother’s Day Morning Tea 
You are invited to: 
Rainbow Preschool’s Mother’s Day Morning Tea 
Thursday 6th May 
From 9.30am to 10.30am 
Cost: $5.00 per person for tea or coffee and cakes. 
For catering purposes please RSVP to the office by Wednesday 5th May. 
Due to Rainbow Preschool’s COVID Risk Minimisation plan we ask that only 2 persons per child can attend 
the morning tea. We ask if you are feeling unwell or have any cold/flu like symptoms please do not 
attend. You must hand sanitise and QR code on entry. Social distancing must be adhered to at all times. 

Farewell Kathryn 
 
It is with a heavy heart that the time has come for Rainbow to say farewell to our wonderful educator 
Kathryn Lyle at the end of week2.  
Rainbow Preschool staff and Management Committee would like to take this opportunity to wish Kathryn 
all the best as you move onto the next stage of your life with Trenton.  
Kathryn has been with us for the past 4 years and during this time has become a valuable member of our 
Rainbow team, taking on many roles as Room Leader, Acting Director and Educational Leader. Kathryn will 
be sadly missed by the children, families and the wider community. 
We wish Kathryn and Trenton all the best as they embark on the next chapter that is ahead of them.   


